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Objection to DA2023/0130, Site: 109A Church Street Lidcombe NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP778492

To the council,

I want to suggest that the waste station should not be transferred to Lidcombe because we live in this
suburb and we don’t want to live in such a smelly and dirty environment. This is bad considering there are
many developing young people in this area, not to mention schools and hospitals. They would have to be
removed, but they could be replaced somewhere else, but plants can’t. They need the soil to grow, and the
bad smells are making that worse.

First, there are a lot of bad things about the waste if it is being brought in here. It has a bad smell that will
go around the town and chase everyone away or into their houses, it is also bad for sight seeing as people
might gradually pass by and see this and think bad right after. People will think very bad about this town
and no one will live here.

Also, people in critical condition will get worse from all the bacteria flying around as they multiply and kill
that person faster. For example, a grandpa like me has bowel cancer and that will get worse if i breathe in
the bad smell which has bacteria. This is also worse because my children and grandchildren are still
developing, and this is really not helping.

Please hear me out and do not transfer this waste station into Lidcombe because the smell and the sight

will embarrass this name and we won't live here anymore if this happens. And the bad smells will kill the
dirt and soil, so the concrete won't be able to fit in and place buildings on top of it.

Your sincerely,
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